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What do our Choir Director and Hugh Jackman have in common?

Congratulations to Bernard James Carney OAM

Both Bernard Carney, our music director and Hugh Jackman received the Order of
Australia medal in the recent Queen’s Birthday Honours list. Our very own much-
loved SOS Choir hero Bernard Carney has been honoured with the greats of show
business this year.

A singer, award winning songwriter, guitarist and guitar teacher, entertainer,
community choir director and all- round- good- guy, Bernard Carney justly deserves
the Order of Australia Medal for services to Music awarded to him in the recent
Queen’s Birthday Honours list. After over forty years in the entertainment industry
and twelve years at the helm of the Spirit of the Streets Choir it is a wonder what took
them so long.

Bernard has been commissioned to write songs used in humanitarian campaigns,
television, radio and community groups. An accomplished narrator, he weaves a
story of humour or tragedy with equal passion, wrapping the words in soulful
melodies that are hard to forget. He has done international support concert work
with Foster and Allen, Gene Pitney, Taj Mahal, Ralph McTell, and Stephane Grapelli.
We would also like to acknowledge the woman behind the man, Eleanor Carney who
works tirelessly supporting Bernard’s work and the Choirs. Eleanor is a talented
violinist, singer and Morris dancer and co-founder of the Spirit of the Streets Choir.



Bernard Carney will be head-lining the Annual Fundraising Concert
on August 31 2019 at Mt Hawthorn Baptist Church Hall. Buy Your
Tickets for the Concert here

The year so far

The Act-Belong-Commit Cricket Match in January at Matilda bay Reserve was
enjoyed by our Choir members as a get together during the Christmas break. Many
of our members find it hard to endure the six week break from Choir as this is their
only respite from isolation. The Act team won the day but fun was had by all.

The usual fun and frivolity continues at the choir with Chinese New Year, St Patrick’s
Day, and Easter celebrations in conjunction with rehearsals so that the mood is
always light.
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The next Act Belong Commit Spirit of the Streets Outreach Program visit was to
Rosewood Retirement Home to sing to the dementia ward. It was great to catch up
with Pat Cheney who was one of our early Choir members. Pat now resides at
Rosewood and was thrilled to come and sit with us in the Choir and sing with us. The
staff was amazed by the level of engagement.




Visit from Ralph McTell (Streets of London)
And
Eric Bogle and Band (And the band played Watzing Matilda)

With our funding from the government finished after a wonderful five years of
support from The Mental Health Commission we are now relying on Bunnings
Sausage Sizzles, any grants we can obtain, the generous donations from our loyal
supporters and of course our Big Fund Raising Concert.

Fundraiser Concert at Mt Hawthorn Baptist Church




Buy your Concert tickets Now

We look forward to seeing you at the concert. No Door Sales! Last year was a sell
out show.

Thank you to our supporters,
for your kindness and generosity.




